
Weekly Update for McAdam High 

Another short week is upon us! Report card time for all grade 6-8 students.  

Large request: Any families with Ukuleles at home! We are trying to teach how to play the ukulele this year, 

we have purchased a few new ones, but could use a few more so that everyone can have the opportunity to 

play.  If we could borrow one if anyone has one that would help out the school a long ways.  Please let us 

know! 

 

Monday 

1. Congratulations time!!! 

2. If you see one of the boys on the basketball team, take time to congratulate them 

3. If you see Emily L or Gabi M ask them about the Student Council Conference in Fredericton and 

congratulate them 

4. If you see any competitors from the CyberTitian Team congratulate them on their first round of 

competition.  McAdam is the smallest school competing against schools across the province.  

5. If you see any of the students who entered gingerbread houses in the community contest, give them a 

big high five 

6. If you see any of the students from the parade on Saturday, thank them for being part of the 

community. 

Tuesday 

•  

Wednesday 

1. District Math Staff here to support programming for students in grades 6-8 

Thursday 

1. Interdisciplinary Community Meeting.  Students who are involved with the drug strategy will be 

participating.  

2. Any families with Ukuleles at home, please send them with your son/daughter for music class 

 

Friday 

1. No school for students 

2. Teachers will be completing Professional learning in the morning  

3. Teachers from grades 6-12 are available in the afternoon to meet with any and all parents 

Upcoming Events 

• Mega Wish - Polar Express  

As everyone knows this wonderful event coming to McAdam, as a school we are going to do everything 

that it takes to fully support it!! I cannot even wait, I really do love Christmas!!!  The school is going to be 

baking the cookies for the event, we are going to be baking over 700 cookies.  If any parent would like to 

help out, please let the school know.  We are going to be baking lots of cookies on Friday if anyone would 

like to come to the school to help out. 


